
This week in Early Years…

The phonics workshops are being held on
Monday 29th September at 9am and
Tuesday 30th September at 2.45pm.
Please choose one to attend so that you
can find out how best to support your
child with their phonics at home.

Congratulations          
to Lennon for 
receiving our 
relationships 

star learner award in 
Friday’s assembly.

Congratulations to Mila for being 
our writer of the week! Her CVC 
writing is proudly displayed in the 
hall. 

Congratulations     
to Aronas for 
receiving our 
relationships star 
learner award in 
Friday’s assembly.
Congratulations to Koa for being 
our writer of the week! His 
caption writing is proudly 
displayed in the hall. 

Nearly everyone has brought their PE its to change into each
Monday afternoon – thank you. Both weeks we have been left with
items that are not named, or clothing has gone home with the wrong
child. We are trying to teach the children to put their belongings
straight into their bags when they have taken them off. We know
the children will make great progress with this as the term
progresses.

Please feel free to leave a pair of named wellies on your child’s peg.
We access the garden in all weathers so a change of shoes is
useful.


